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Shedding Endeavors 
7th January 2025 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   

principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     

treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          
yelwor1946@gmail.com 
 
 

Editor: 
Rod James 
rodney.james2@icloud.com 
0425 864 447 
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January Birthdays 

7th AJ 
7th Tony Rotunno 
9th Wal Bristowe 
16th Rod James 
23rd Lachlan Dwyer 
24th Derek Perry 
30th Aaron Zong 
31st Paul Stevenson 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
G. Williams-Toilets 
 
B. Latham              14 Jan 
B. Volpe 
 
G. Seymour            21 Jan 
H Van Dyk 
 
H. De Zylva        28 Jan 
L. Gordyn 
 
L. Follett                 4 Feb 
L. Zaharopoulos 
 
M. Wittman.           11 Feb 
P. Wallace 
 
R.James                   18 Feb 
S. Ashley 
 
T. Brosinsky             25 Feb 
T. Rotunno    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

This space is ready for you. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 



 
 
Had a visit from our Deputy Mayor, Melinda Ambrose. 
Thanks for the photo, Hans! 
 
Look at what’s been going on whilst you’ve been enjoying yourselves. 

 
 
I did remind Louis that the vacuum wasn’t plugged in! 
 



 
 
So, the wives have been helping Bruno or is that Tony R playing up as usual. 
 
Louis has discovered the secret to a clean shed. Don’t let the members and hirers 
enter!!! 
 
A Merry “Booby” Christmas to all! 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 



 
 
 
 

See you on the 7th, January 2025. 


